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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

TO ALL PERSON INTERESTED IN THE REDRAWING OF DIVISION BOUNDARIES OF THE 

SAN BERNARDINO VALLEY WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 
The San Bernardino Valley Water Conservation District (Conservation District) is required under Elections 

Code section 22000 to review division boundaries after the decennial US Census.  All political bodies use the 

same information from the US Census Bureau.  The purpose of the redistricting is to ensure each Division of 

District is fairly distributed as to population, and otherwise compliant with the federal And California Voting 

Rights Acts.   In adjusting the boundaries of the district, the board may give consideration to the following 

factors: (1) topography, (2) geography, (3) cohesiveness, contiguity, integrity, and compactness of territory, 

and (4) community of interests of the district. A public hearing will be held on February 9, 2022 and on March 

9, 2022 to take public comment, and to discuss, review and approve the potential redrawing of the District’s 

five (5) divisions.  The hearings will be held in the District’s Board Room at 1630 West Redlands Blvd., Suite 

A, Redlands, CA 92373, at 1:30 pm.  Public review and comment will occur on February 9, 2022; the Board is 

expected to take action on March 9, 2022.  Copies of the redistricting map scenarios are available for viewing 

at the District office located at 1630 West Redlands Blvd., Suite A, Redlands, CA 92373 during normal 

business hours or on our website at: www.sbvwcd.org.  Further inquiries regarding the redistricting process, or 

requests for further information, may be directed to Daniel B. Cozad at 1630 West Redlands Blvd., Suite A, 

Redlands, CA 92373, or by telephone at (909) 793-2503. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


